
1. B ACKGROUND

The Mexican market for instruments and otiier laboratory equipment
lias increased very rapidly in the past f ew years. Three events
have been determinant in this growth: on the one hand, l4exico's
trade liberalization policies, which have made the importation
sasier and relatively cheaper through the reduction in import,
tarif fs and the elimination of prior import permits; secondly,
the negat jat ions for the North Amer ican Free Trade Agreement
(NATTA), which will require the, local industry to b. more
efficient in order to lower costs and improve the quality of its
products, to be able to compete witli suppliera of industrial
producta f rom abroad, both domestically and internationally; and
f inally, the growth of domestic consumption as a resuit of
Mexico's economic recovery. These three factors, in particular
the last two, will continue ta be influential in shaping the
Nexican market for intumen, and translate into future growth.

In 1992, some 1.5% of the country's Grass t>omestic Product (GDP)
vas assigned te research and -development and thîs share Js
epected to continue growing as a resuit of thie pressing need for

modernization and increased cempetîtîvenesa of the Mexican
industry. At the same time, an increased awareness of and a
regulatory~ framework regarding pollution control will also

cotiue to translate into investments in mfeasuring and
control ling instruments and equipmant.

ImportS have traditionelly. played an important rois in this
market. In1986, they, represented approximately 75% of total
apparn consumpt ion. At present, they are est imated to caver 95%
of the, mret. This ha. been the resuit of a trend tovards an
ifloreasing preference for electronic or higi teckinology
instruments, replacing manual instruments and equipment, together

wiha derease in the use of non-specific instruments in favor
of more integrat.d and readily identifiable systems. This again,
wili represent increased sales for fore ign companies based in
Mexico orwishing to enter or expand their participation in the


